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Tori & Seth Bolt. 

 

Subject: Motivation letter Traveling Construction Site Supervisor 

 

Cancun Mexico, November 18
th

, 2022  

 

Dear Tori & Seth,  

 

I was intrigued by your description for the position of Traveling Construction Site 

Supervisor. It is my pleasure to fill this position in your company and work with 

you on diverse projects across the States.  

 

Looking forward to working with you and your team, I see opportunities to 

combine my experience and capabilities with your position.  

The right man for the job you are looking for can be me. I am working with you 

on each spot per project and then going to the next. Doing this we are still in the 

traveling mode for one part, the family stays for a longer period in the same spot 

to get more structure and stability.  

 

Currently, we are renting a house in Mexico until the 2nd of December. Then we 

travel to Denver for a House Sitting until the 7th of January. See also our website 

and Insta www.allrightletsgo.nl for more info about me and my family.  

 

My 30 years of experience in construction is diverse. Mostly on medium and 

small projects. From exclusive and luxurious projects to regular ones. For my 

own construction company, the focus was mainly on customer contact, laboring 

the job myself or with a team, and doing all the construction supervision that was 

necessary. I have been working for example in the Netherlands, Israel, Mallorca, 

Paris, Austria and Germany.  

Focused on your field, I have completed several projects from start to finish, 

supervision, and all that is needed with satisfaction. Both as self-employed and in 

the past as part of a team as an employee in a construction company.  

 

On my website www.pietfieret.nl, you will find additional information to this brief 

introduction, I look forward to your response and your action. 

 

Make today great, best regards.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Piet Fieret  

 

 


